

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Versions for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

It seems such a long time since we last raced in February, however our intentions are to restart racing, but only when it is safe, practicable, and when government restrictions permit.

As some of us in the UK move into the tightest Covid restrictions in time for Christmas, we can look optimistically to 2021 to restart the activities we have been unable to do since earlier in 2020.

In spite of restrictions preventing racing, many new slot car products have continued, and this is great news for the hobby.

Personal favourites are the new Ford GT liveries from AFX, and the new Can-Am bodies from JAG Hobbies.

Check out your local distributor for those new releases.

That only leaves me to wish you all the best Christmas Wishes, a Happy New Year, and stay safe. Andy W.



More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>. News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject.

www.thorl.co.uk www.ho-uk.org.uk